
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]Dear Senator [Last Name],

My name is (Your Name) and I am a concerned (relationship to University; I.E Student/Parent of a student/Alumni) of (University). I am writing to express my strong opposition to House Bill 187: Equality in Education, which seeks to limit diversity, equity, inclusion, and accessibility in K-12 schools. As one of your constituents, I believe it is important to ensure that all students have access to a safe and inclusive educational environment that celebrates diversity and promotes discussions. 

I am deeply concerned that this bill would have a negative impact on the ability of schools to create an environment that is welcoming to students of all backgrounds, including students with disabilities, students of color, and students from low-income households. Limiting the ability of schools to promote diversity, inclusion, and accessibility would not only be harmful to these students, but also to our communities. Free thought and critical thinking are integral in the academic environment and limiting student’s context to valuable information such as: diversity, inclusion, sexual identity, sexual orientation, anti-racism, segregation, and intersectionality; drastically hinders their ability to participate in needed discussions in today’s climate

As a member of our state's legislature, I urge you to vote against House Bill 187 and likewise efforts. Instead, support efforts to promote diversity, inclusion, and accessibility in our schools. Our state's future depends on the success of our students, and we cannot afford to limit their potential by creating barriers to their education and success.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

(Your Name)



